
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 
 

Kings Mill School will be having Christmas Lunch on Tuesday 14th December.  We 
will be following the traditional turkey and trimmings menu and asking all students 
and staff to wear their best Christmas jumpers for this festive day.  
 
If your child normally brings a pack up and would like a Christmas lunch ordering at a 
cost of £2.45, please let the school office know at your earliest convenience and 
send £2.45 in a named, sealed envelope. 
 
Many thanks. 
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